Public Comment Period on Intent to Make a Determination
July 19, 2023 – Infrastructure Canada must determine whether the proposed Nova Scotia Mi'kmaw Net Metering Solar Projects in Nova Scotia, is likely to cause significant adverse environmental effects.
To help inform this determination, Infrastructure Canada is inviting comments from the public respecting that determination. All comments will be considered public. For more information, individuals should consult the Privacy Notice on the Registry website (https://iaac-aeic.gc.ca/050/evaluations/Protection?culture=en-CA).
 
Written comments must be submitted by August 19, 2023, to:
Christopher Kobylinski, Environmental Review Officer, Infrastructure Canada, Christopher.kobylinski@infc.gc.ca 

The Proposed Project
The project proposes to build a net metered solar PV system, up to 100kW AC, in eleven (11) Mi'kmaw communities in Nova Scotia. The project will reduce each community's greenhouse gas emissions, reduce community energy costs, create employment in the renewable energy sector in Mi'kmaw communities, and give the Mi'kmaw more control over their energy and environmental future.











